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From: CalTac <CalTAC@info.ets.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 3:35 PM
To:
Subject: CAASPP--Scheduled System Downtime for March 2016

  

Dear LEA CAASPP Coordinator:

The Test Operations Management System (TOMS) will be unavailable during the 
scheduled downtime that starts on Friday, March 18, 2016, at 5 p.m. Pacific 
Daylight Saving Time (PDST) through Sunday, March 20, at 7 p.m. PDST. All 
other systems will remain online.   

Important: Depending on the size of changed records received by the California 
Longitudinal Achievement Data System (CALPADS) during this scheduled 
downtime, the update of these records may take extra time to process through all 
California Assessment of Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) 
systems. Please make sure your CALPADS records are up to date prior to this 
downtime in order to avoid any processing delays. 

It is strongly recommended that you notify all CAASPP test site coordinators 
within your local educational agency of the upcoming downtime for this system. 

Questions about this scheduled downtime and the 2015–16 CAASPP 
administration should be directed to the California Technical Assistance Center 
by phone at 800-955-2954 or by e-mail at caltac@ets.org.  

Sincerely, 

California Technical Assistance Center 
Phone: 800-955-2954 
Fax: 800-541-8455 
E-mail: caltac@ets.org 
Web site: http://www.caaspp.org/  
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